

August 2019

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PENSIONERS & BENEFICIARIES

Dear Pensioner/Beneficiary,

Please be advised that the monthly "non-negotiable advice of payment" from BMO Harris Bank will no longer be mailed. This change to cease sending monthly advices of payments follows suit with Social Security and the NEBF.

Your Pension benefit payment will continue to be deposited in your designated bank account and such deposits reflected on the statement you normally receive from your financial institution.

Additionally, you may also access your Pension benefit payment details, such as gross and withholdings, by accessing MemberXG which is available on the www.eciplans.com website.

Please remember to inform the <u>Plan office</u> of any address, bank or withholding changes.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Plan office.

Very truly yours,

BOARD OF TRUSTEES